Permanent Mission of the Republic of Suriname to the United Nations

Ref: DN 015/18

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Suriname to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination Against
Women (CEDAW) and has the honor to inform that with regard to the video-conference
with Paramaribo for the consideration of Suriname’s 4th-6th periodic reports at the
Committee’s 69th session on 29 February 2018 the following delegates will participate,

Ms. Yvonne TOWIKROMO

Ms. Miriam MAC INTOSH

Mr. Rishi AKKAL

Ms. Cher LAMSBERG-
MACNACK

Senior Policy Advisor to the Minister of Home Affairs

Acting Deputy Director Geopolitical Affairs,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Police Inspector 2nd lieutenant,
Ministry of Justice and Police

Staff Member at the Department of Planning,
Ministry of Health

The Permanent Mission of Suriname to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination Against
Women the assurances of its highest consideration.
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